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September 23, 2019 

 

RE: Busing Routes 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to you today because as I shared with everyone last year, it is a daunting task to create a 

schedule that will work to ensure all of our students get to and from school in a safe and timely fashion. 

We have made a few adjustments to our transportation schedule for Allamuchy this year for a variety of 

reasons, driven largely by the growth in our community. We have increased our staffing in the area of 

transportation and will continue to do so based on the needs of our district.  

 

With that said, we are investigating the busing situation very closely and understand the challenges that 

we have moving forward. However, that does not negate the fact that a few buses are running late, both in 

the morning and afternoon. Our goal is to make a few adjustments this week to ensure the challenges that 

we are experiencing can be rectified. 

 

Please know that I truly understand as a parent how important it is for the buses to be on time and 

consistent. I can assure you that we will be making those adjustments very quickly and will communicate 

those adjustments out to the parents and community in the next few days. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office. As always, we really appreciate 

all your support that you give to the Allamuchy Township School District. 

 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn 

Superintendent 


